
I WISH EVERYONE A HEALTHY AND HAPPY 2022!
Dear Parents,

I’d like to thank everyone for their support, 
prayers and generous gifts!  They are greatly 
appreciated. I hope everyone had time to enjoy 
their families and take a relaxing break.  
Especially, with the beautiful snowy weather. It is 
definitely not the ending or beginning we were all 
hoping for but I give thanks for the many 
blessings of health and love we have in our 
families and community. We will continue to pray 
for the protection of our families in class.  I’m 
pleased with the work the students have 
completed over the last few months and I look 
forward to working with the students in the 
upcoming months. We will be busy!  

REMINDERS:
 Please check & initial planners daily 
 Please provide healthy lunches 
 Students need to be wearing a warm jackets 

and winter shoes

With the concerning situation of the Pandemic, 
please discuss with your child the importance of 

following the school and class safety routines.  We 
will continue to wash hands and clean and 

sanitize desks various times a day.  Sharing of 
personal items is not allowed.

Curriculum Highlights:
Religion: Parables,  Liturgical  Year,  Hail 
Holy Queen prayer
Reading: Making inferences with Fiction 
and Non Fiction literature, text features 
Writing: adding supportive details to 
paragraphs, opinion writing, writing process 
- editing
Math:  Multiplication and division fluency,  
0-12 times tables, solving word problems
Science:  Forms of Energy
Socials: Cultural Diversity, Trading Conflicts 
between First Nations and The Europeans
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Please email me with any 
questions or concerns.
fatimagaspar@spev.ca

Take care and stay safe!
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